
 
COMMUNICATION  18/20 

Circular on the review of post adjustment 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To:        Chairs, Member Associations/Unions                                              Geneva, 28 February 2020 

Members of the Executive Committee 
              Chairs, Members with Associate Status 
              Chairs, Associations with Consultative Status 
              Presidents, Federations with Observer Status 
              Chairs and Vice-Chairs of Standing Committees 
  
From: Evelyn Kortum, General Secretary 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
Please find attached the ICSC Circular on: Impact of the review of the Post Adjustment of 
New York on the post adjustment classification of all duty stations covered by the United 
Nations Common System Organizations effective 1 February 2020.  
 
Please share this information with your membership in the respective duty stations. 
 

_________________ 
 
 

https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/Post_Adjustment/CIRCGEN-04-2020.pdf
https://ficsa.org/fileadmin/user_upload/Post_Adjustment/CIRCGEN-04-2020.pdf

